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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “The beautiful spring came and when Nature resumes her loveliness, the human soul is apt to revive also.”

What a busy few weeks we have had recently, with snow, inspections, residential, reports, shows, parents evenings and ice!
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week
ASH – Marlow, for always having really good manners.
OAK – Jessica, for her fantastic reading.
BEECH –   Sophia, for always giving 100% in her learning.
CHESTNUT –    Daisy, for being a supportive learning partner – cheerful and helpful.
SYCAMORE – Grace Ho, for always giving 100% in class.
Avon Tyrrell

Well done to all involved in the year 5 and 6 residential trip to the new forest and for those left at school holding the fort! I was particularly pleased to have reports that staff at the centre thought our pupils were brilliant – we think so too!

Bee Musical

What a triumph! Well done to Oak and Beech class for their fabulous performances this week. We are all so proud of what you were able to achieve. Those who watched commented upon how well the pupils sang and acted.
Bee Man Visit
Stuart Jamieson, a local Bee keeper, kindly came into school to speak to Oak and Ash about the importance of Bees and the children had a chance to become bee keepers.
Small Schools’ Sports Tournament
Years 3 and 4 took part in the small schools tournament at St Andrews last Friday. The Skittleball team came second in their league and the football team lost their semi-final match. Both teams played really well and we are very proud of how they behaved and represented the school.
Netball
After a successful taster session for years 3 and 4, Mrs Hewlett would like to start a Netball club on Tuesday from 3:15pm until 4:15pm for them. This will be included on the clubs letter that will come out after the Easter break.
Year 5 and 6 Netball club will move to Thursdays.
School PE Kit

Please can you check at home for any school sports kit. We originally had 24 full kits and we now have only 9 left. Pupils with siblings that have attended the school in the past may have kit tucked away at home – we would really appreciate it if you could take a look.
Lunches

A polite reminder to return menu order forms to the office by Tuesday 27th March.

As the school is closed next Friday, lunch on Thursday will be fish.
Parent Consultations
We are holding parent consultation meetings next week on Monday and Wednesday and there is still time to sign up if you have not done so already.
Ghasa

Many thanks to Ash parents for their kind donations for the cake sale today.

Thank you to everyone who supported the raffle at the Bee Musical this week. We raised £63!
£22.50 of the money was spent on flower seeds for the children to plant (which will attract bees), watering cans, tools and gloves.

The children can put all their new knowledge of bees into action. The Manager at Tiger in Salisbury gave us a 40% discount when he heard what it was for. Thank you very much to Tiger and to those of you that supported the raffle. The remainder of the money will go to the Ghasa fund.

Polite Notice
For Health and Safety reasons, if you leave your dog tied up on the railings, please ensure that they are well away from the gates. Thank you for your co-operation with this.
Dates ahead
*no staff led clubs this week*

Monday 26th March – Class photos

Tuesday 27th March – Oak Class trip

Tuesday 27th March – Parent celebration assembly

Wednesday 28th March – Easter celebrations (children will be walking to & from Church)
Thursday 29th March – Mad March Hair Day (£1 donation for Julia’s House please)
Friday 30th March – School closed

Monday 16th April – School reopens for Summer Term!
Hope you have a great weekend,
Paddy Macey.

